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NOTICE OF CHANGE TO SCHEDULED RECESSED OPEN MEETING  

(Set for Thursday, July 30, 2020, at 1:30 p.m.) 

 
RE: Puget Sound Energy, Proposed Request for Proposals, 

Dockets UE-200413 and UE-200414 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 
Pursuant to RCW 42.30.075, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) hereby provides notice that its scheduled recessed open meeting set for Friday, 

July 17, 2020, at 1:30 p.m. has been changed to Thursday, July 30, 2020, at 1:30 p.m. 

Consistent with the Governor’s Proclamation 20-25, “Stay Home – Stay Healthy,” the 

Commission plans to conduct this meeting virtually, unless otherwise indicated. To 

participate by phone, call (360) 407-3810, and enter conference ID 648699.  

To participate via computer, please use the following link: 

https://lync.wa.gov/utc.wa.gov/meet/omeeting/4yj5z17s  
 

The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodations to participants 

with disabilities. If you need a reasonable accommodation for this meeting, please contact 

the Commission at least one business day prior to the meeting by calling 1-360-664-1132 

or by sending an email to human_resources@utc.wa.gov. For TTY service, please call the 

Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1 or 1-800-833-6384. 

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS  

Written comments submittal dates remain unchanged. Comments must be filed with the 

Commission no later than 5 p.m., Monday, July 6, 2020. 
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MORE INFORMATION 

 

PSE Contacts 
 

Questions regarding the 2020 Demand Response RFP in Docket UE-200413 should be addressed 

to demandresponse@pse.com. Questions regarding the 2020 All-Source RFP in Docket UE- 

200414 should be addressed to Sheri Maynard, Commercial Development Manager, at 425-462- 

3114, or by email at sheri.maynard@pse.com. 
 

Staff Contact 
 

Other questions concerning Puget Sound Energy’s RFPs should be directed to either of the 

contacts listed above, or to Commission staff lead Kathi Scanlan at 360-664-1267, or by email 

at kathi.scanlan@utc.wa.gov. 

 

 
MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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